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HISTORIC ROYAL PALACES 

Thank you so much for renewing your support as a Great Hall patron of Historic 
Royal Palaces. Your generous donation is very much appreciated and 
will have a real impact on the work that we do. 

Our patrons are a special group of supporters and we are enormously grateful for 
your continued support. Every additional pound that the charity receives is vital in 
ensuring that our precious buildings and their contents will survive this current 
challenge, for future generations to enjoy. 

Thank you once again for your support and please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you have any questions about your patronage. 

Lydia Lawrence 
Philanthropy Assistant 

Historic Royal Palaces 
HM Tower of London, London, EC3N 4AB 
Tel +44(0)20 3166 6000 www.hrp.org.uk 

Historic Royal Palaces is a Registered Charity (No. 1068852) and Histori�•/lO)•al Palaces Enterprises Ltd, 
a company registered in England (No. 3418583) 
The registered office and address for services of both bodies is Hampton Court Palace, Surrey, KTS 9AU 




